
From: Turchin Nelea   
Sent: Thursday, July 7, 2022 12:22 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Cc: Iordanov Iordanca-Rodica ; Constantin Cretu 

; Petru Tataru ; Permanent 
Mission Of Moldova Republic Of Moldova [MFA GOV] ; Ella Behlyarova 

; Fiona Marshall  
Subject: Re: ACCC/M/2021/5 (Republic of Moldova) - letter to the Party concerned enclosing 
Committee's draft findings 

Dear Ms. Marshall, 

Hereby, following the examination of the draft findings and recommendations with 
regard to request ACCC/M/2021/5 concerning compliance by the Republic of 
Moldova, we communicate that we have no comments or objections to the draft 
findings. 

Best regards, 

Nelea TURCHIN 
Main Consultant 
Policy Analysis, Monitoring and Evaluation Department, 
Ministry of Environment of the Republic of Moldova 

  
Tel:  
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